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The Chief Administrative Officer's recommended final changes to the 2001-02 proposed 
county budget were adopted by the Board of Supervisors by unanimous vote on June 
25, 2001 with the exception of item numbers one and three on page one of attachment 
one. The CAO asked that these items, which would have added several positions to his 
office, be deleted. 

 


